Upcoming New UU Class!

Would you like to find out more about Unitarian Universalism in general as well as some specifics about the First UU Society of Burlington? Rev. Mara and the Membership Committee are offering a New UU Class on Saturday, September 27th from 9am to 1pm. This class is actually a requirement if you ultimately think you would like to join the Society. Childcare will be provided if arranged in advance. Lunch will be provided for class participants. There is a sign up sheet on the bulletin board near the parlors or call Kim Watkin at 864-2018 or email Kim

at <u>watkinfam@aol.com</u>. The deadline to sign up isThursday, September 25th. We look forward to seeing you there!